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Date:  March 2, 2018 

To:    Trading Permit Holders 

From: Regulatory Division 

RE:       Email Notification of Cboe Options and C2 Options Regulatory Circulars 
 

Updates Cboe Options Regulatory Circular RG17-191 
and C2 Options Regulatory Circular RG17-075 

Beginning January 1, 2018, Cboe Exchange, Inc. (“Cboe Options”) and Cboe C2 Exchange, Inc. (“C2 
Options” or collectively, the “Exchanges”) changed the manner in which notices are disseminated to 
Trading Permit Holders (“TPHs”) and other market participants. As part of this change, it was 
announced that the Exchanges would no longer disseminate regulatory circulars by email.  

Please be advised that the Exchanges are going to resume issuing regulatory circulars via email effective 
immediately. 

You should have received this notice by email if you were previously signed up to receive notice of Cboe 
Options or C2 Options regulatory circulars by email or were on the TPH distribution list for Cboe Options 
or C2 Options regulatory circulars.  If you wish to resume receiving the Exchanges’ regulatory circulars 
by email, no action is required on your part. Any person wishing to unsubscribe from email 
notification of the Exchanges’ regulatory circulars may email RegulatoryCirculars@cboe.com and 
request to be removed from the email distribution list for options/equities. 

Please note, at this time there is a single distribution list for regulatory circulars issued by Cboe-
affiliated equities and options exchanges, including Cboe BZX, Cboe BYX, Cboe EDGA, Cboe EDGX, Cboe 
Options, and C2 Options.  

Any person that would like to receive email notice of Cboe Options or C2 Options regulatory circulars 
going forward may email RegulatoryCirculars@cboe.com and request to be added to the email 
distribution list for options/equities.  

The Exchange will continue to post Cboe Options Regulatory Circulars and C2 Options Regulatory 
Circulars on their respective websites. TPHs and others may also receive notice when Cboe Options or 
C2 Options issue regulatory circular by subscribing to the RSS feed for the applicable regulatory 
circulars on the RSS Feed Subscription Page of the Cboe website. 

TPHs have an obligation to comply with Cboe Options and/or C2 Options rules, as applicable. Email 
notice of regulatory circulars is solely intended as an added convenience. TPHs should monitor for and 
review regulatory circulars through the receipt of email notifications of regulatory circulars, the RSS 
feed for regulatory circulars, or otherwise.
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Additional Information 
For questions related to email notification of Cboe Options and C2 Options Regulatory Circulars, please 
email RegulatoryCirculars@cboe.com or call (312) 786-8141.  
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